
Minutes 
Salisbury Liquor License Commission 

August 25, 2016 7:00PM 
 

Members Present: Michael Gilbert, Tyrone Rowe, Chris Walsh, Karen Jacobs, 
Charlie Flynn 
 

Members Absent: Sean McCarthy, Rhonda Cameron 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:05 PM by Mr. Gilbert 
 

Minutes: 
 

Chris Walsh made a motion to accept the minutes from the July 28, 2016 and it was 
seconded by Charlie Flynn. VOTE: Unanimous 

 

New Business:  None 
 

Violations: None 

 

Applications: None 

 

Public Hearings:   

 

           The public hearing started with Attorney Paul Gagliardi representing Sean Toomey 

and  Hannah Colin, Corp for the license transfer from Kallony d/b/a Stripers. Sean 

also owns the restaurant Crave in Amesbury. Sean plans to renovate and update the 

existing Stripers restaurant. He has hired contractor Mark Wojcicki and hopes to be 

completed in 90  - 120 days. 

  

 Chris Walsh made a motion to approve the transfer of license from Stipers Grille, 

Kallony, Inc to Hannah Colin, Corp. d/b/a Vasa and it was seconded by Tyrone 

Rowe.  VOTE: Unanimous 

  

Karen Jacobs made a motion to open the public hearing for the transfer of Connie’s 

Stagecoach ,GB Restaurant, Inc. to M.A.N. Restaurant. Inc.and it was seconded by 

Chris Walsh.  VOTE: Unanimous 

 

Armando Nushi, owner of Connie’s Stagecoach stated they would like to transfer the 

License and serve beer and wine now. The hours would remain the same. 

           Chris Walsh made a motion to close the public hearing for the transfer of Connie’s 

Stagecoach ,GB Restaurant, Inc. to M.A.N. Restaurant. Inc.and it was seconded by 

Charlie Flynn.  VOTE: Unanimous 

 



           Tyrone Rowe made a motion to approve the transfer of license from Connie’s 

Stagecoach ,GB Restaurant, Inc. to M.A.N. Restaurant and it was seconded by 

Chris Walsh.  VOTE: Unanimous 

 

Correspondence:   

  

 Mr. Gilbert reported the ABCC is changing to an electronic process and are making 

some of the following changes in the application process: 

-No more form 43 

-No more DOR Certificate of Good Standing/DUA Tax Release Forms 
-No more copy of newspaper notice 
-No more abutters’ green cards 
 

Inspector’s Reports:   
  

     Tyrone Rowe noted that Fast Freddies is now checking everyone’s ID using an 
electronic ID scanner when purchasing beer and wine. 

   

Old Business: 
 

Mr. Gilbert stated the Transfer of License for Kittens was rejected due to the 
certificate of good standing  has expired. Mr. Gilbert has informed Mark Janos. 
 

Status - Town Meeting action – on the Governor’s desk 
 

Status of license – Gulf Express 
 

Transfer of License/change of LLC – Bucchiarelli’s – sent for reconsideration 

 

The next meeting is schedule for 9/8/2016                
 

Tyrone Rowe made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:25 PM and it was seconded 
by Chris Walsh. VOTE: Unanimous. 

 

   Respectfully submitted by Sandra Soucy 
 


